
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month, Thursdays (usually) during 
adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 
Holy Family     £189.30 

Holy Angels    £233.91 
Next week there will be second collection for the 
diocesan Lourdes pilgrimage. 

Holy Angels 
Children’s Liturgy: Children’s liturgy has now resumed 
for the year and we now have enough volunteers to 
ensure that it is run every Sunday, apart from holidays 
and festivals. For specific information please look at the 
term sheet at the back of church as well as on the 
website, where more detailed information is available, 
including photos of our team members.  

Sacred Heart Candle: You may have noticed that there 
is now a seven-day votive offering candle permanently 
alight before the statute of the Sacred Heart at Holy 
Angels. Anyone who wishes to offer that votive candle 

for a particular private intention for a week, needs to 
speak to the office. The cost of the candles are £3.  

CAFOD: The next cake sale will take place on the third 
Saturday/Sunday in February. 

Funerals:  
Dorothy Spencer 
Wednesday 1 Feb 2.30pm, Holy Angels 

Josie O’Sullivan:  
Thursday 9 Feb 12.15, Aldershot Crematorium 

Both Josie and Dorothy are former parishioners here. 
Please do pray for the repose of their souls and you are 
very welcome to come to their funerals. 

St Peter’s Panto Players Present: Cinderella 
Our neighbours at St Peter’s have invited us to their 
pantomime. 
Friday 17th February @ 7.30pm 
Saturday 18th February @ 2.30pm and 7.30pm 
Tickets are £6 for adults and £3 for children/
concessions. Numbers are limited so book your tickets 
by calling Ceri on 07706 069991 
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Holy Angels, Ash GU12 6LU
www.holyangelsash.org

Fourth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time (p130)
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Holy Family, Farnham GU9 0LH
www.holyfamilyfarnham.org

Sat 28 Jan 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Intentions of Amelia Gorniok  

Sun 29 Jan 9.15am 
11.00pm

HF 
HA

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time Missa Pro Populo 
Jobby George (RIP)

Mon 30 Jan No Mass

Tue 31 Jan 9.30am HF Mass (St John Bosco)

Wed 1 Feb 9.10am 
9.30am 
2.30pm

HA Rosary 
Mass 
Funeral Mass for Dorothy Spencer

Thurs 2 Feb 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HF 
HF

Adoration 
Mass The Presentation of the Lord

Fri 3 Feb 9.30am HA Mass (St Blaise) (blessing of throats)

Sat 4 Feb 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Brigid Brophy (RIP)

Sun 5 Feb 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  Missa Pro Populo
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Holy Family 
Holy Family Film Nights: The 2017 film night dates 
have been released and are as follows. Fri 10 Mar, Fri 
12 May, Fri 7 Jul, Fri 22 Sep, Fri 17 Nov 
 Don’t forget to put them in your diary. 7.30 - 7:45 pm.  
Please bring a suggested donation of £5  which will 
cover licensing, snacks and a generous provision of 
wine. All welcome. 

Richard Kennedy has informed us that his father, Patrick 
Kennedy, a former active parishioner of Holy Family in 
the 1970s and 1980’s has passed away. Please pray for 
the repose of his soul.  
 

Love in Action –  
Prayer Event. 
Sunday 12th February. 4-5:30 
pm in Farnham Maltings. 
Farnham Christian Community 
Trust (FCCT) is hosting 
another prayer event to thank 
God and pray for the work 
carried out by the many 

projects which involve 
Christians in Farnham.  
Some of our own parishioners are involved in Foodbank, 
Schools work and ASSIST lunches. This is a free event 
but if possible please book online at: www.fcct.support/
loveinaction. There is more information on posters and 
some fliers are available at the back. For an informative 
video go to https://vimeo.com/fcct/loveinaction. Or speak 
with Deacon John. 

Thank You - Florence Graham would like to thank all 
the parishioners for their prayers, expressions of 
kindness,  cards and telephone calls.  They were very 
much appreciated and she is now on the road to 
recovery. 

Quinquennial Parish Property Survey 

As reported to the AGM, we have recently had an 
independent review of the fabric of the church, the 
presbytery and the grounds, known as a quinquennial. 
This did not reveal any major issues other than a 
recommendation for a modernised kitchen, which the 
AGM endorsed and for which we have now obtained 
architect’s drawings. There are however a very large 
number of relatively small recommendations like 
renewing the lines  for the front car park bays and 
removing trip hazards. If there is anyone in the 
congregation which the kind of practical skills which your 
priest and finance committee lack and who would be 
prepared to give up a bit of time to help out with some of 
the tasks, Father Robin or Tim Flesher would be 
delighted to hear from you! 

Parish office  
Please remember that the office has a new email 
address: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com Please update 
your contacts accordingly. The old email is completely 
defunct and email sent to that address is no longer 
reaching us.  

Big Picture course 
The Big Picture Course will resume in January: 
Weeks 7-12: 9th January 2017 to 17th February 2017 

Don’t forget that you can still join in with this course and 
participate at home if you are unable to make the 
meetings of the regular groups.  
If you were enthused by the writings and ministry of 
Saint Teresa of Calcutta which formed part of our Advent 
reflection why not have a look at the website 
motherteresainsurrey.org  

A conversation at St Hugh of Lincoln 
Father Athanasius McVay in Conversation with Fr 
Alexander Lucie-Smith: On Monday 30th January 
at St Hugh of Lincoln, Knaphill, GU21 2AA. Father 
Athanasius is resident in Rome, a Canadian subject and 
a member of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church, of 
which he is a distinguished historian. He will talk on a 
variety of subjects: the present situation in Ukraine; the 
ecclesial situation in Ukraine; the history and character 
of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church (an Eastern 
Church in communion with Rome, which numbers some 
6 million members); the state of relations between 
Catholicism and Orthodoxy; the ways in which Latin 
Catholics can learn from their Greek brethren; and much 
else besides.Come and learn more about our Eastern 
brethren. All are invited and all are welcome. The 
evening starts at 8pm, and will end at 9.30pm. There will 
be time for questions from the floor. 

Diocesan Events 
Defending the Catholic Faith without Shouting: The 
Diocese invites you to a Formation Day on Saturday 11 
February 2017 Christian Education Centre, Crawley 
RH10 6RP with Austen Ivereigh, Papal Biographer, 
Coordinator and Co-Founder of Catholic Voices and a 
contributing editor for Crux. The day begins at 9.30am 
(coffee and registration from 9am). Ends at 3pm. Please 
bring a packed lunch. All welcome to attend. You can 
book online or contact Mark Woods on 01293 651170 or 
email: communications@dabnet.org 
Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 13th 
March 2017.  £599 per person sharing.  Price includes 
flights with 15kg checked in bag, all taxes, luxury 
transfers, 5 nights’ in newly refurbished Knock House 
Hotel with full Irish Breakfast each morning and 4 
Course Dinner each evening.  All entertainment, 
excursions and guided tours included.  Wheelchair 
accessible rooms in the hotel.  Limited single rooms at 
supplement of £50.  Groups and Individual bookings 
welcome.   Contact Patricia anytime on 07740 175557 
or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.  Knock 
Pilgrimages is a member of the Travel Trust Association 
and is fully protected by ATOL.   

A&B Lourdes Pilgrimage 2017 - Helpers and The 
Redshirts: People are invited to apply as Helpers for 
this year's pilgrimage, and young people in years 10 and 
11 are invited to apply now to join The Redshirts for a 
year of fun, faith and laughter including the pilgrimage to 
Lourdes with others of the Diocese from 26 July- 4 
August 2017. For more information and application 
forms see the A&B Lourdes Website.
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